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REVIVALTIME PRAYER MEETING 
The annual Revivaltime World Prayermeeting 
will be on Sunday, November 18th! This year's 
Pravermeeting theme is "GOD IS GREATER . . .  
and whatsoever we ask, we receive of him." 

John 3:20,22) Prayer lists will be handed 
at to every student in chapel on Friday, 

November 16th. Please prepare your hearts 
and minds to'intercede for each need on 
.your list. Thank you.

THANKS!!!
Thank 'you to all of those NDSL recipients 
who have been so prompt in returning your 
re-enrollment notices to the Financial Aid 
Office. Your cooperation is very much 
appreciated!! 7 ^ 0 .

ATTENTION!!!STUDENTS FROM MONTANA - 
your District Youth Director, Keith Elder, 
will be here on November 29th. He will be 
treating you to a steak dinner at 6:00 p.m. 
on the 29th. The dinner will be held in the 
cafeteria. PLEASE BRING YOUR MEAL TICKETS!
A sign-up sheet is at the reception-desk.

JUNIORS!!!
Thursday, November 15th, will be the date
of our first "Dinner with a Prof." Our 
special guest will be Professor Leggett.
■*ome at 6:00 p.m. if you plan to eat with 
.s. We will meet in the west end of the 
cafeteria. Prof. Leggettt will begin sharing 
at 6:30. All juniors are welcome!

A.W.S. FASHION SHOW!!! GUYS AND DOLLS!!!
The annual A.W.S. Fashion Show will be held 
on Thursday, November 15 at 7:30 in the 
L-Building. The theme this year xs c.-uy & Dolls".

PRAYER FOR THE MUKILTEO OUTREACH 
There will be a week of prayer beginning on 
Tuesday, Nov. 13th, for the outreach to Mukil- 
teo. Anyone who feels a burden to pray for this 
outreach is asked to commit 10-15 minutes a day 
praying for the ministry that is taking place. 
Each day there will be a different aspect of 
the ministry to pray for.

Monday & Tuesday —  Burden/Vision
Wednesday —  Salvation
Thursday —  Move of the Spirit
Friday —  Destruction of

Satan's strongholds

ALL STUDENTS!!!
Please make an effort to sign up for a time to 
pray for the youth in England and Dave Roever's 
ministry there. The sign-up sheets are in the 
SUB on the M.S.A. Bulletin Board. This is for 
the whole month of November. —  Dave needs your 
prayerful support!

REMEMBER... •
to support our great soccer team and basketball 
team! This Thursday and Friday, (Nov.15 & 16), 
there will be a soccer tournament at Marymoor 
Park. The soccer team will be playing Multnomah 
Bible College, Trinity Western, and Western 
Baptist! Friday and Saturday, (Nov.16 & 17), 
the basketball team will be playing Northwest 
Christian College at 8:00 in the gym! Be there!



LOST AND FOUND
There are lots of lost and found items at 
the receptionist's desk and in the SUB. 
There are: glasses, sunglasses, keys, 
notebooks with no names, jackets, and a 
few books. And if you have found, or know 
the whereabouts of a blue Velcro wallet 
please return it to Michael Ronczyk or 
talk to the receptionist.

IF YOU LOST. . . 
a camera, see Dean Mickv

IF YOU ARE A FOREIGN STUDENT OR . . . 
are staying here for the Christmas 
Interim, Mr. & Mrs. Cecil Zellers 
have graciously opened up their 
home in Chehalis, Wa. to you for 
Christmas. If you are interested 
please see Terrie in the Dean of 
Students Office.

FRESHMAN SCHOLARSHIPS - DISCOUNTS 
If you have submitted the application 
for a freshman scholarship, renewal, or 
a discount for the current academic year, 
it will automatically be renewed for the 
Winter and Spring Quarters. If you have 
not yet submitted an application for such 
discounts, and wish to, you should submit it 
immediately to be processed for Winter and 
Spring Quarter. The deadline for submitting 
new applications will be January 18th; to be 
applied to Winter Quarter.

CAFETERIA HOURS FOR WEDNESDAY, NOV. 21st ... 
will be the regular hours except dinner wi-H- 
be served from 4:30 - 5:00. The cafeteria i.1 
be closed November 22nd, Thanksgiving Day. 
Friday, November 23rd, will be Saturday's 
schedule:

Breakfast - 7:45 - 8:30 
Lunch - 12:00 - 1:00 
Dinner - 4:30 - 5:00 

Saturday and Sunday the regularly scheduled 
times will apply.

CONGRATULATIONS!!
Mandy Scott walked away with first place in 
Senior Prose at the Boise State University 
Speech Tournament. This gives her one leg 
toward qualification for the national speech 
tournament. Good job Mandy!

BOOKS ARE CASH!! . . .
Thanks for not asking to charge for your books 
unless you have a credit balance on your 
account.

OPERATION TURKEY! OPERATION TURKEY! OPERATION TURKEY! OPERATION TURKEY! OPERATION TURKEY!
Every year the Missions MIG sponsors OPERATION TURKEY, and this year is no exception!
Just what is OPERATION TURKEY? OPERATION TURKEY is for those students who will be staying 
at school for Thanksgiving, or anyone else who is interested! Those students will get together 
and help out a needy home-missions church. This year, the project will be in Napavine, Wa. 
Those involved will be fixing up a parsonage and another building. When is OPERATION TURKEY? 
November 22nd - November 25th, (Thursday - Sunday). Where will OPERATION TURKEY students stay? 
They will stay in the homes of church members! If you are interested, there will be an 
organizational meeting at 6:30 p.m. on Thursday, Nov. 15th, in the SUB. There is a list in 
the SUB for you to sign-up on —  do it now!! Thanks.


